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Converging themes 

 

The Moore St Battlefield is part of an historic grouping also comprising the 

GPO, Kilmainham and Arbour Hill sites. 

 

The Moore St streetscape should reflect its broad character at the time of the 

Rising. 

 

This should be done through restoration of cobbled streets, kerbing and paving, 

period lighting and appropriate architecture. 

 

In particular, the buildings from 10 to 25 Moore St should be restored so as to 

honour their critical history in the closing stages of the Rising. 

 

The laneways of Moore Lane, Henry Place and the O’Rahilly Parade should be 

pedestrianised, with cobbling and kerbs restored. Key landmarks should be 

identified. 

 

Moore St has a long tradition of street trading.  Any new arrangements need to 

respect and reflect that tradition. 

 

Historic trails should be developed. These would retrace the events of 1916, 

from the GPO across the lanes into Moore St and perhaps on to the Rotunda. 

 

A mix of cultural centres and appropriate commercial outlets in Moore St. 

 

Restoration of Moore St and lanes so as to create an historic and cultural quarter 

will bring significant commercial activity and benefits. 


